
 
 
Dear Community Partner: 
 
You are passionate about your community and the people who call it home. 
You have a vision for the future. You share a commitment to ensuring that 
Hamilton is “a vibrant, inclusive” place to live and that all children should 
have the opportunity to reach their full potential. You recognize the 
importance of education in that journey. You know that the only way this 
can be accomplished is through working together for a common purpose. 
 
If this describes your organization, we invite you to join us for an 
information session to learn more about ABACUS: Advancing Post-
Secondary Access, an initiative of Hamilton Community Foundation focused 
on the middle school years. 
 
The session will take place: 
 

Waterfront Centre 
555 Bay Street North, Hamilton 

Monday, August 10th, 2015 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. 
 
Space is limited.  Please RSVP by August 5th to: 
Tami Henderson, Grants Administrative Assistant – 905.523.5600 x 241 
t.henderson@hamiltoncommunityfoundation.ca 
 

*** 
 

For more information about ABACUS, visit 
www.hamiltoncommunityfoundation.ca 

We thank you for your continued commitment to improving our community. 
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